
STUDENT BULLETIN 
November 1, 1977

SPECIAL CHAPEL EVENTS NEXT W E E K ; "Marriage Relationship 
Series" Nov. 8-10. TUESDAY. NOV. 8 : "The Biblical Basis 
of and for Marriage." Pastor Mike Kirkelie, Director of 
the Shoreline Community Counseling Center. W E D N E S D A Y , 
NOV. 9 ; "The Dynamics of Physical Relationships."
Dr. Ken Malart, Practicing physician in obstetrics and 
gynecology. THURSDAY, NOV. 1 0 : "Establishing and 

Continuing Communication." Dr. Robert Parlotz, N.C.

, TO ALL FEDERAL AID A W A R D E E S : Since you have been 
awarded financial aid (BEOG, S E O G ,  NDSL) we request 
, your cooperation in the following:,; W e  need your 
signature on an affidavit and the endorsement on your 

check. A  table will be set up in the overflow of the Chapel. You are 
requested to remain for, a moment at the close of the. Chapel service on 
Wednesday. Nov. 2 . Mr. Millard will be present to get your signature for
the affidavit, Paula Trent will be there to p c u r e  the endorsement on your 
checks. Your receipt will be Sent to you in'the student mail. Your 
cooperation in this is vital and greatly appreciated.

FOUND: Black umbrella with "Randy" on the handle. Administration Bldg.

STUDENT A C C O U N T S : Are due in full by November for the Fall Quarter.

YES, THERE WILL BE SUMMER S C H O O L : this June. It will be a four-week 
concentrated session, A survey questionnaire will be completed in Chapel 
in the near future. Please be thinking about the kirri of subject matter 
you would like to see the College include in the summer school schedule.

FLYING S E M I N A R I f .you received an invitational letter from Pres. Hurst 
and would like more information about, the Seminar, see Dr. Millard,
Bronson Hall, for reservations or for further information.

ALL WOMEN STUDENTS I I ! Don't forget to sign up for Intramural Volleyball. 
Today is your last day. Off campus sign up in the SUB.

PIANO AND VOICE LESSONS - S t u d e n t s ,  see Mrs, Hood about reserving a time 
for Winter Quarter lessons. (Office Ml or phone 822-0462).

COMING: Winter Quarter Registration for students now on campus. Dates:
Nov. 14-23. Monday, Nov. 14 will be reserved for seniors and graduating 
Sophonores. After Monday there will.be open registration for all students 
Watch for further instructions to follow,
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REMINDER FOR SENIORS & GRADUATING SOPHOMORES: You are 
requested to have your records audited in the Registrar 's 
Office in order to be certified for graduation.
This should be done immediately so that in the case 
of deficiencies students can plan ahead more 
precisely for making them up.
VETERANS: If you received an advance check cover
ing October you will not be paid Nov. 1. Checks 
for November are not due until December 1



PASTORAL MINISTRIES WORKSHOP 
"The Pastor and His Staff" 

November 15 , 1977

SCHEDULE

1:00 p.m, Registration - Learning Center Lobby (Free to Students)_____
2;00 p.m. "How to Avoid Staff Infection" - Rev. Glen Cole

Topics will include: What dangers are involved in a staff7 
How does a staff relate to the church board? How and when

_______ do you secure staff?_____________________________________ ____________
4:00 p.m. "The Ministry of Associates" - Evergreen Christian Center 

Staff - Sessions will be:

5:00 po

S e n io r  P a s t o r s :  P a s to r  G len C o le  L - l
M in is t e r s  o f  C h r i s t ia n  E d u c a tio n : A1 H u lten  L -1 0 3
M in is t e r s  o f  Y o u th : Mike A xton L -3
M i n i s t e r s  o f  M u sic : R oger Brown A- 2 4
M in is t e r s  t o  S e n io r s  and V i s i t a t i o n :  A -7

H arold  Ogren

m* College Students: Please go to the Cafeteria for the
evening m e a l .

m * College St u d e n t s : You will see the video tape of the
Symposium in L - l .

m 0 "How to Function as a Team" - Pastor Glen Cole and Staff
in L-l. Topics will include: 
The players? The field? The

How important is the coach? 
equipment? The rules & score?

LOST: One collapsable blue umbrella. It was left on the desk in Perks
dorm. If found please contact Sharon McCoy, Room 211.

FRESHMEN & NEW STUDENTSI ! The results of the Strong Vocational Interest 
Blank which you took at the first of the school year have arrived. If you 
want to receive your free copy, make an appointment with the Receptionist 
in the Admin. Bldg. It provides interesting information on how your 
interests compare with those of people employed in a variety of different 
occupations.

IS YOUR CAR IN ITS RIGHTFUL PLACE?? Cars parked illegally may at any time 
be subject to ticketing from bonifide complaints.

HELP NEEDED I ! P e o p le  t o  h e lp  rem odel and c le a n  t h e  Youth C e n te r  o f  t h e  
Union G osp el M iss io n  on S a t . ,  Nov. 5 ,  c o n t a c t  J im  H a rr in g to n  a t  3 2 5 -1 6 6 4 .

STUDENTS DRIVING COMMERCIAL TRUCKS -  p le a s e  o b ta in  p a rk in g  p e r m its  and 
park in  th e  a s s ig n e d  s p a c e s  (b eh in d  th e  Gym). T i c k e t s  w i l l  b e  is s u e d  
f o r  v i o l a t i o n s .  I f  t h e  v i o l a t i o n  i s  c o n tin u e d , th e  company w i l l  be 
c o n ta c te d  r e g a r d in g  th e  d r i v e r .  Thank y o u .


